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    Beachwood Breeze

     


          P.O. Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245
           Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                          March 2012
Community Center Will Open April 2, 2012  
At the civic meeting held 2/21/12, Ms. Minerva Bryant, Craig Fuce and Ms. Heard from River Region Human Services (RRHS) announced they were given the keys to the community center by COJ to the newly renovated center and a ten year lease.  The center will have computer stations in the main room for the Beachwood residents to use.  Also, RRHS has prior experience running after school activities.  Their vision: building better, safer, stronger Beachwood community.  Their mission:  improving the community one family at a time through education.  Ms. Heard explained that RRHS’s tentative programs offered will be:

Triple T’s – teaching, tutoring and training – from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

TOT – training of teens

BART (becoming a responsible teen) – HIV risk reduction (ages 14-18) from 

5:00-7:00 p.m.

Summer Activities – more information will be provided at a later date.
This joint agreement includes a partnership with UNF as well.  Dr. Mark Falbo of UNF and his assistant, Melissa Tiberio, (620-3547) will coordinate assignments of students from UNF to assist in the after school activities.  The adults working at the center will have to pass a background check through DCF.  

If you have any questions for Ms. Minerva Bryant, V.P. of Clinical Operations, call 899-6300 ext 4452 or email minerva.bryant@rrhs.org.  Ms. Heard’s contact information is 924-1551 ext 402 or email dheard@rrhs.org.  
You may complete and return the survey below to:  
BEACHWOOD BREEZE, P.O. BOX 17385, JACKSONVILLE, FL 32245.  The surveys will be turned in to RRHS.
Survey For Beachwood Community Center:
What type of after school activities would your


          Ages: child or teen

teen/children be interested in: _________________________     __________

_________________________________________________     __________  

_________________________________________________     __________ 

_________________________________________________     __________  

                      _________________________________________________      __________  
         The GRAND OPENING event will be planned at the next civic meeting --- stay tuned for the date.
Visit Beachwood Neighborhood On Facebook
               To find Beachwood Neighborhood on facebook, the link is: 

               http://www.facebook.com/pages/Beachwood-Neighborhood/200816913350299.  We’ll try to keep it 
               up to date with helpful information and news.
Keep Beachwood Clean 
              Remember to call 630-CITY to have tires picked.  The city WILL NOT pick up tires 
                without a telephone call.  Greenery and tree clippings are picked up on Monday.  Garbage 
                pick up is Tuesday.  Both of these service run very early SO put things to the road the night
                before for pickup and HELP keep Beachwood clean and trash free.  Also, please pick up the
                trash cans and recycle bins from the curb as soon as possible after pickup.
               ============================================================================

             Next Meeting – Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 7:30 pm 

             at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
               Let’s make 2012 a GREAT year for the Beachwood Community!!



